
Intel Corporation 
5200 N.E. Elam Young Parkway 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 
 

 
 

April 17,  2006 
 
Dear Server Blades Customer: 
 
On March 21, 2006 Intel announced the discontinuance of our line of 2Gb Fibre Channel 
Products designed for and sold with Intel Server Blades.  That announcement included 
the discontinuance of the SBEFCM Dual channel 2Gb Fibre Channel expansion card for 
SBX82 server blades.  It was anticipated at the time of the announcement that this 
product would not be RoHS compliant and as a result we were discontinuing the product.  
We are now pursuing RoHS compliance under the server exemption.  As a result, we are 
retracting our previous discontinuance announcement for the SBEFCM expansion card. 
 
Product Codes Covered by this Announcement 
 

Product Code Description Replacement 
SBEFCM Dual channel 2Gb Fibre Channel expansion card 

for SBX82 server blades 
N/A 

 
Details 
 
The SBEFCM Dual channel 2Gb Fibre Channel expansion card for SBX82 server blades will 
continue to be orderable through the end of the 3rd quarter of 2006 and possibly in to the 
4th quarter of 2006.  A separate announcement will be made at a later date outlining the 
new discontinuance schedule. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Intel Blade Server Product Marketing 


